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Onondaga County Issues Travel Advisory Extension 
 

Onondaga Will Remain Open Only For Essential Services Through Wednesday 
 

County Executive Joanie Mahoney has extended the Travel Advisory for Onondaga 

County until 5PM, Wednesday, March 15
th

. 

 

With Winter Storm Stella continuing to affect the region, Onondaga County Executive Joanie 

Mahoney is strongly encouraging people to stay off the roads through 5PM Wednesday, March 

15
th

. People should exercise extreme caution in determining if travel is necessary.  

 

Continuing snow accumulation and high winds will impact travel in the region and people are 

urged to stay home.   

 

Please monitor local forecasts and conditions as the impact varies depending on location. 

 

 

 

### 


